Your Surgery

Your views: get involved

Patient Participation Group (PPG)

Hello and welcome to the Modality AWC patient
newsletter! We're thrilled to bring you valuable
insights into social prescribing, an innovative
approach to healthcare that's making a real difference
in our community. Dive in, learn, and discover how
social prescribing can empower you on your journey
to bett
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Your social prescribing team - Winners 2023 Bradford
Act as One awards Primary care team of the year

Tessa Mounsey our PPG chair was keen to learn about
Social Prescribing. We arranged for her to meet one of
the award winning Social Prescribers to find out more

Social prescribing is different from medical help and
advice provided by the doctors at your surgery. It is not
always obvious that the patient may need help from a
non-medical professional as they may be suffering from
physical symptoms which leads them to consult a doctor
in the first place. However, the consultation with the GP
may reveal the patient is struggling with problems in
their life and which are having an effect on their health.
Then the patient may be referred to a Social Prescriber
for further help. It is important the patient understands
and agrees to each step in this process.

Studies over the last 10 years have shown that up to 30%
of GP consultations may be for an underlying non-
medical issue. The range of problems a social prescriber
might help with is wide, covering amongst other things,
isolation and anxiety, debt management, benefit claims
together with nutrition and lifestyle, family issues and
low level mental health such as anxiety. Modality has
Social Prescribing help available at each of their
surgeries. Their local knowledge of sources of help for
their patients in  their communities is very
comprehensive and their dedication to patient care
meant they won a Bradford wide award last year!

This newsletter has been produced in partnership with
our PPG and special thanks to the PPG chair Tessa
Mounsey one of our patients. More information on the
PPG is available on your practice website.




